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Pavement Design Approach 
 
Pavement calculations were performed for the US 62 mainline and the US 62 ramps (ramps A and B).  
It was found that the US 62 mainline has significant levels of truck traffic to warrant the use of 
superpave items.  Ramps A and B were not found to require the use of superpave items, however, 
due to the short length of the ramps in comparison to the overall project area, it is recommended 
that the same pavement mixes be used for the ramps that will be used for the mainline.  Pavement 
calculations were not performed for the side roads of the project, due to a lack of certified traffic 
information on these roads for the proposed project condition.  For the stage 1 submittal, the 
mainline pavement buildup has been shown for the side roads.  This pavement buildup is a place 
holder only, and the side road pavement design will be finalized in subsequent submissions after 
design assumptions can be discussed and agreed upon between TranSystems and the district.  The 
CBR value used for all roads on the project is 9, per the geotechnical investigation. 
 
 
 
 


















